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I am opposed to the House Bill 2027, which prohibits the construction of a 
bike/pedestrian bridge across the deshutes river. People will benefit by being able to 
move freely across the river (East to West) on a bridge which prohibits motor 
vehicles. How much of a negative environmental impact is that? 
The impact it will have on the environment along the river will be minimal. 
Considering that the supporters of the bill have built large houses next to the river, I 
do not see how they can suddenly become concerned with the environment. This 
bill is a sham. 
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